
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26 October 2017 
 

AUGER DRILLING CONTRACT AWARDED  

 
Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS; Birimian or the Company) wishes to advise that the Company’s 
wholly-owned subsidiary, Timbuktu Ressources SARL (Timbuktu), has awarded a contract 
to Sahara Mining Services Ltd (Sahara) to undertake the proposed Phase 3 auger drilling 
program at its Goulamina Lithium Project in southern Mali.  Sahara also carried out the earlier 
Phase 1 and 2 auger drilling programs at Goulamina.  
 
The objective is to fully define the Sabali geochemical anomaly. Sahara will undertake 
approximately 5,250 metres of exploration drilling to an average depth of eight metres and is 
expected to complete the program within six to eight weeks.   
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